
Council Reference: 71736E (D23/338617) 

22/08/2023
Dear Resident

Temporary full road closure
Abernathys Rd, landslip repairs

Landslip repair work along Abernathys Rd is about to commence. 

The landslip repair contractor, Symal, has confirmed that the first work activity for the construction 
of a piling pad has been brought forward and will now commence on Monday 28 August to 
Saturday 2 September. Single lane contraflow will be in place during this time with minimal delay 
to vehicles and pedestrians.

After the piling pad construction works have been completed, the actual piling works will commence 
from Monday 4 September to 25 September, excluding weekends, weather permitting. The piling 
work will require a full road closure of Abernathys Road from 7.30am to 4.30pm Mondays to Fridays. 
Due to site constraints and for safety reasons, vehicle and pedestrian access during this period 
will not be possible.

In case of a life-threatening emergency situation, immediate access will be provided to emergency 
vehicles.

Council appreciates your patience and understanding throughout the construction period noting 
the road closures will be inconvenient for many.

Keeping up to date
To allow residents to keep up to date on the work, a project page / website was created by Council. 

Abernethys Road - Budgong - Landslip | Shoalhaven City Council (nsw.gov.au)

 

If you need further information about this matter, please contact me on 1300 293 111 or Luke 
Burgess from Symal on mob 0408925510.

Yours sincerely,

Dominic Lucas 
Project Manager 

https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Projects-Engagement/Road-Works/Abernethys-Road-Budgong-Landslip

